

Highlights of Directors' Meeting ~ February 22nd 2012

1) Ambassadors Attended First Province-Wide Watershed Governance Gathering

- Lake Windermere Ambassadors Board delegates participated in discussions about collaborative watershed governance with other water stewardship groups and Canadian dignitaries at a two-day conference in Vancouver (January 26th –27th).
- Attendance at the conference was an important opportunity for the Board to network with other people in British Columbia interested in making sure that citizens have a say in water management decisions.

2) Lake Windermere Management Committee

- Karen MacLeod from the RDEK provided an update on the drafting of regulations for Lake Windermere: Development Permit Areas and Surface Water Zoning.
- The RDEK Board decided that only "red" and "orange" shoreline areas that fall under RDEK jurisdiction will be subject to Development Permit Areas.
- The RDEK is proceeding with the Surface Water Zoning for the lake. Zoning will only apply to permanent structures like docks, boathouses, and moorages. It will not address motorized or non-motorized boats and their speeds.
- The LWA Board reviewed a *draft* newsletter describing the RDEK's progress in drafting regulations that will be sent out to the public.

3) Lake Windermere Sister Lake Student Exchange Cancelled

- Partners on Lake Windermere, England do not have funding or capacity to support the exchange this year.
- Regrettably, this unique and rewarding program will have to be cancelled in 2012.

For more information, feel free to contact one of the Directors:

Paul Christy (Chair) - unclemonkeyis@gmail.com	John Rouse - rousegrp@telus.net
Wendy Booth – Regional District of East	Gerry Taft – District of Invermere Council -
Kootenay, Area F. wndbooth@gmail.com	mayor@invermere.net
Heather Leschied - heather@wildsight.ca	Dan Osborne - fromdannyo@gmail.com
Gerry Wilkie - gdwilkie@cyberlink.bc.ca	Gurmeet Brar - gsb1949@gmail.com /
Terry MacRitchie - terrymacritchie@gmail.com	Taoya Schaefer - iantaoya@telus.net
Norma Hansen – norma@petesmarina.ca	Erin Hillary - erin.hillary@sd6.bc.ca
Dave McGrath - mountainlifehomes@gmail.com	

Website: www.lakeambassadors.ca ~ E-mail: info@lakeambassadors.ca